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2017 RES-442
APPROVING INFORMATION MANAGMENT COMMUNICATIONS
CONTRACTS WITH AT&T

The county has existing agreements with AT&T for High Capacity Trunking Services for
prime phone lines to its various facilities as well as Integration Information Network-
Centrex Service to all county agencies. These contracts are up for renewal effective at
the end of March 2018 to March 2023. The High Capacity Trunking Services contract
has an annual cost of $78,743 and the Integration Information Network-Centrex Service
has an annual cost of $80,284.

THEREFROE BE IT RESOLVED that the County Board approves the High Capacity
Trunking Services contract with a five year cost of $393,719 and the Integration
Information Network-Centrex Service contract with a five year cost of $401,421 and the
County Executive and County Clerk are authorized to execute the agreements.



